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Addressed to All

NGOs (International and National)

Under Secretaries of all Government Ministries
Executive Secretaries of Commissions

Private Sector Enterprises

CIRCULAR NO. 3/2008

In the recent past, this office issued a circular on the procedures for employment
of non-Sudanese workers by employers in different workplaces. Ironically, most
employers are exhibiting adamancy towards the contents of the circular by continuing to
give priority of employment to non-Sudanese in positions that could be filled by
Sudanese. This erroneous practice has to cease henceforth. By this circular, all
employers are hereby required to submit ALL EXISTING POSITIONS (filled and
vacant) to this end not later than 15" May, 2008.

This office also wishes to strongly caution those reculcitrant employers and
workers who have not obtained work permits to do so immediately so as to avoid
inconveniences later. :

You are advised to heed to this circular accordingly.

Thank you.

I sincerely remain,

Nyengwi Lvio Fulli
for/Under Secretary -
Ministry of Labour, Public Service and
Human Resource Development

GoSS - Juba

cc: H.E. Minister of Labour, Public Service & Human Resource Development.
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